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Dear Dr. Hanaa A. El Hadv 

We have the pleasure to inform you that your abstract entitled 

Serological and Clinical Study on Ocular Toxoplasmosis 

by Hanaa A. El Hadv, Mahmoud A. Mohamed, Osama A. Mohamed 

has been accepted as a poster for the 2
nd

 Annual Conference of the Egyptian 

Parasitologists United which will be held on 7-8 April, 2010 at Ain Shams 

Guest House, Cairo, Egypt. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Professor Dr. Magda E. Azab 
Parasitology Department 
Faculty of Medicine, Ain Shams University 
President of the Egyptian Parasitologists United Society 
Chief Editor of Parasitologists United Journal 




